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May 25, 1993 

Emile Stieffel 
Custom Catering 
240 Dauphine St 
New Orleans, La 70112 

Dear Emile: 

Thank you so much for your sponsorship of the Children's 
Miracle Network Telethon benefitting Children's Hospital. 

Your appearance and food preparation will occur between 
6:40-7: 00 a.m. Sunday, June 6. Please arrive at the WDSU 
studio's garage street entrance, 535 Chartres, 30- 
minutes before your interview. 

The most convenient parking is at the lot directly across 
the street, or in the Royal Orleans garage next door. 
But, if you prefer, the hospital has arranged for 
telethon guests to have complimentary parking at 601 
Tchoupitoulas Street on the 5th floor, between Girod and 
Poydras, with round-the-clock shuttle service to WDSU and 
round-the-clock security. Please use the enclosed 
parking pass at this lot. 

When you get to WDSU, volunteers will greet you and 
escort you to the VIP waiting area. A few minutes before 
your interview you will be escorted onto the set. 

If you have any questions about the information discussed 
here, about the telethon in general, or if you will not 
be able to join us, please contact me at 896-9373. 

Thank you again for helping to make this year's telethon 
a success. 

Sincerely, 

~ssistant Director of Public Affairs 
Telethon Coordinator 

- - - - - - - / - 

200 Henry  Clay Avenue 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118 
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March 17, 1993 

Emile Stieffel 
Custom Catering, Inc. 
833 Rue Iberville 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112 

Dear Emile: 

Children's Hospital is fortunate to have many businesses 
which are good friends to the hospital. Custom Catering, 
Inc. has definitely been one of our good friends. Last 
year, as in years past, you most graciously donated the 
herbal chicken and pasta dish which was enjoyed by our many 
volunteers. As we prepare for our 10th annual Children's 
Miracle Network Telethon, we hope that we can continue to 
count on your generosity. 

This year the telethon will take place on June 5th and June 
6th on 6 WDSU, airing at 8:00 pm and running until 5:30 pm. 
Over this 21 1/2 hour period, volunteers work up an 
appetite and count on us to feed them around the clock. Any 
food or beverage donation that you can offer would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Each of these donors will be listed among our valued 
contributors in the hospital magazine, Small World, which 
reaches over 13,000 community members and businesses. We 
will also place sign in front of the item(s) you have 
donated so that the hundreds of volunteers and WDSU staff 
members know where the terrific donation came from. 

We hope we can count on your continued support. We will be 
calling you in several weeks to talk about the possibility 
c Z  once again naving your assistance in feeding our many 
hungry volunteers. If you have any questions please call 
us at 896-9487 or 896-9346. We look forward to speaking 
with you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Mary ~ n #  Gravois 
~ssistant Director 
of Volunteer Services 

Missie Arata 
Volunteer Activities 
Supervisor 


